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April 26, 2010

Ms. Molly Taylor
3729 Cazador Street
Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Ms. Taylor,

Thank you very much for your April 23, 2010 gift of *$10.00 to Kids In Sports (KlS). Your
personal contribution allows us to provide sports programs to Los Angeles county youth in
some of Los Angeles' poorest neighborhoods.

Kids In Sports delivers sports programs at 13 locations throughout the greater Los Angeles
area. Since its inception in 1994, KIS provides access to safe and fun after-school
experiences for more than 8,200 school-age boys and girls. Each KIS Sports Club runs a
variety of programs year-round including basketball, baseball, softball, T-ball, soccer,
volleyball, swimming, and lacrosse. Over two thousand girls are playing in leagues oftheir
own through KlS Clubs.

Now in its sixteenth year, KIS continues to be a vital part of evening and weekend
enrichment opportunities. Many former participants are now the new generation of
volunteers who serve as coaches, officials, and community leaders. Please visit our website
at www.kidsinsportsla.org. to learn more about the experiences of our participants and
volunteers.

Thank you, again, for your support and commitment to our youth.

Elva D. Sandoval
Executive Director

'Kids In Sports is a 501(c) (3) non-profit charity (95-4460204). No goods or services were provided for this gift


